
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As you know, school starts for all second years at 10.30 am next Monday 31st August.  We very 
much look forward to seeing her back in the school and back into her routine which was so suddenly 
interrupted in March. Considering changed circumstances we ask that she does not arrive at the 
school earlier than 10.15.  She will be directed to her classroom on arrival. 
 
On Monday, she will have preparatory classes with her Year Head and form teacher on how school 
life will look and feel with COVID 19 restrictions. We are aware that there are many differences and 
will work on supporting her and helping her to adjust to these changes. She will also receive her 
timetable and her journal.   
 
Please ensure she brings a snack, a drink, a mask, a pen, and paper. 
 
She should be in full uniform, wear a mask and bring her coat if required. Class will finish at 13.10, 
and not 13.20 as previously indicated. This staggered finish with the first years is to enable safe 
physical distancing.  
 
We are very much looking forward to seeing her back in school again. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ann Marie Mc Donough 
Principal 
 


